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Contact your state legislators and tell them the GOP push to change the date of
Wisconsin’s presidential primary in 2020 is wrong.

  

  

MADISON - I’m outraged by the brazen attempt by Speaker Vos and Majority Leader Fitzgerald
to undermine the will of Wisconsin voters.

 Especially egregious is their late-inning effort to change  the date of Wisconsin’s presidential
primary in 2020 so that fewer  voters would actually turnout for the Wisconsin Supreme Court
race. I  wrote about that here:

GOP Push to Change Primary Is a Slap at Wisconsin Voters

  

Please  contact your state legislators by calling the toll-free legislative  hotline at
1-800-362-9472 and tell them not to change the date of the  presidential primary and for
once to put petty politics aside! 

 If you don’t know your legislators, click here -- opens new window of map of Wisconsin
legislative districts where you enter your address in top right search bar.

 Here’s another thing you might be interested in: Today, we  issued a report, “Record spending
by outside groups in 2018,” which  garnered a front-page story in the Wisconsin State Journal.
You can read that report here:

Record Spending by Outside Groups in 2018
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https://wisdc.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62dc3644cc384e150cd656238&amp;id=f4aef8021c&amp;e=05a33fc7ad
https://wisdc.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62dc3644cc384e150cd656238&amp;id=562528da7a&amp;e=05a33fc7ad
https://wisdc.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62dc3644cc384e150cd656238&amp;id=28f74101cf&amp;e=05a33fc7ad


Take Action: Vos/Fitz Extraordinary Legislative Session

Written by Wisconsin Democracy Campaign, Matt Rothschild
Friday, 30 November 2018 12:44 - 

  

Thanks for looking at our report and for contacting your state legislators.

  

Best,

 Matt Rothschild
 Executive Director
rothschild@wisdc.org
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